
Up to $25,000 
ARMED ROBBERY OF POSTAL LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of individuals who committed the April 6, 2020 armed robbery of a U.S. Postal Service Letter Carrier on 
the 1700 Block of Glenn Drive, North Chicago, IL 60064. The robbery occurred at approximately 10:45 a.m.   

The suspects fled the area on foot.  The two suspects have the following descriptions: 

Suspect #1: Black male, dark complexion, late teens, 5'5"-5'8", skinny, average eyebrows, wearing a blue hooded 
sweatshirt, blue bandana covering his face, blue "skinny" jeans, and white shoes. 

Suspect #2: Black male, dark complexion, late teens, 5'5"-5'8", skinny, average eyebrows, wearing a black hooded 
sweatshirt, black baseball cap, black bandana covering his face, blue "skinny" jeans, and white shoes. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE INDIVIDUALS YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3030152-ROBB  
or the North Chicago Police Department at 847-586-8774 

Reference Case No. 20-011773 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




